Open Meeting/Roll Call Chair Badger opened the meeting at 10:00 AM. David

Toth, Alan Cilley, and Eli Badger were in attendance.

Others Present: Michael Latullipe, Tir

Michael Latullipe, Tim Paquette, Rusty Cross, Ernest

Paquette

Website/Newsletter

Thompson Street Discussion The Commissioners, DPW Head Tim Paquette, and

Mike Latulippe met to discuss Mr. Latulippe's planned project for September 2015. Mr. Latulippe has suggested he was willing pay for labor to redo Thompson Street from where it intersects River Street up Thompson Street for a 1,000 feet.

The Commissioners would like to see the road be done from the River Street junction to Smith Hill Road.

Mr. T. Paquette feels that Phase 1 should end around 1,600 ft., and Phase 2 would incorporate a redoing of Smith Hill Road.

Discussion continued talking about roles each party would play. Timelines and responsibilities as well as funding options will be discussed at a later date.

The bid process was briefly discussed in relation to this project.

The Commission decided on its own website and

newsletter. The newsletter, Waterworks, is schedule to be sent with the April billing.

Electric Commission The Commission received a letter from the Electric

Commission offering \$60,000 to purchase the space occupied by the Water Department.

General Planning A number of items were discussed, and the

Commission will be working on the CIP plan and

working with a Project Tracking tool.

Adjournment Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM